
Greetings from Brooke India ! 
  
We acknowledge the receipt of your mail. We have deliberated the matter 
within our management and our management has agreed to include Cost 
Accountants  Firms to bid for the Internal Audit Assignment. 
  
We have also extended the timeline for submission by  the Cost Accountants 
Firms to 15th May. 
  
Thus would request you to disseminate the TOR to the eligible Cost 
Accountant firms so that they can submit their proposal by 15th May 2021. 
  
If you have any further queries, feel free to connect with me. 
  
  
Regards, 
  
Suman Gupta 
Head of Finance 
  
Mobile No: +91 8800298299 
Email & Skype ID: suman@thebrookeindia.org 
  
 
New Office Address  
Joy Towers,  
4th Floor, C-20,  1/1A, C Block, Phase 2,  
Industrial Area, Sector 62, Noida,  
Uttar Pradesh 201301  
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